
A SESSION ON ROAD SAFETY 

A session on Road Safety was conducted by Mr. Manoj Kumar, ASI, Traffic Training Park, Punjabi Bagh, 

New Delhi on February 2, 2021-Tuesday in our school on a virtual platform. 

It was attended by a total number of 115 students from classes IX to XII. The session was very informative 

for students as it explained what are traffic rules and the need to follow them. Students were shown 

videos on how we can come together to reduce the number of accidents taking place in our country. 

Students were also sensitized on how by being aware of the traffic rules and by becoming law abiding 

citizens of our country we can actually contribute towards making our nation a “Zero Accident Zone”. 

A question answer session was kept after the discussion in which students participated actively and 

cleared their doubts. 

Following are some pictures of the online session on Road Safety: 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


